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September 5, 2019

Letter of Recommendation for Mohsin Hayat
To Whom It May Concern:

This letter is to serve as my recommendation for Mr. Mohsin Hayat, who was employed at our company as
Frontend Developer from the 17th of July 2018 to the 1st of September 2018.

Mohsin has embodied the fine character of a strong professional and has shown great passion to explore and
learn continuously. Although his time at Rocketbots was short, the impact that he had on the team was very
much appreciated. He took initiative and delivered on the projects that were assigned to him. Mohsin helped
Rocketbots to develop the first version of its Web Chat Widget, and made valuable contributions to rest of the

modules in the Rocketbots Platform.

During his time, Mohsin produced excellent results in all the assigned tasks. We found him to be a
hardworking, devoted and a dilligent person. For these reasons, I believe that he will prove himself to be an
asset to any organization. If you have any questions regarding Mohsin or this recommendation, please do not

hesitate to contact me.

We wish him success in his future endeavours.

Sincerely,

e

Hassan Ahmed
Executive Director
Rocketbots PK (SMC-Pvt) Limited

E: hassan@rocketbots.io
P:+92 340 9176616




